
Want to Learn More About Homeschooling?

Visit www.homeschooling-whpa.org
for detailed, accurate, and up-to-date

information and answers about
homeschooling in Wisconsin.

WHPA is a state-wide, inclusive, non-partisan, grassroots nonprofit organization dedicated to
protecting the right and freedom of parents to provide an education to their children

according to their own principles and beliefs.


